
Year 1 Learning Letter

Friday 17th November 2023

We will we be learning?

 English – Continuing our learning about traditional tales 

 Learning songs and words for our Christmas assembly 

 Maths – Addition and subtraction.

 Science – Humans and their senses

 History - Who was Guy Fawkes and why is he famous?

 RE – Why is Christmas so important to Christians?

 DT: Designing and making Christmas decorations 

 Phonics – ea e-e ie/ ey/ y 

 Computing – How to login to the computer. Parts of the computer 

 Gymnastics and outdoor games 

Your child was given their Christmas play words to learn ready for their 

performance on the 30th November. In addition to this they will be singing two 

songs, Away in the manger and We Wish you a Merry Christmas.

Please see video links below to practise with your child.

Away in the Manger https://youtu.be/AnwO_0DrpCk?si=GcyrR7ZzYFrv9gWt

We Wish you a Merry Christmas; 

https://youtu.be/a-PBixyD_GU?si=2SQZISOBKIi1f7wJ

We will also soon begin our new unit of work based on the John Lewis advert 

Edgar the Dragon.

In preparation for this we kindly ask that children bring in a small glass jar and 

Christmas ornament that can be placed inside ready to make a snow globe.

As the weather begins to turn please ensure your child has a coat with them 
and a change of shoes; preferably wellie boots for outdoor learning. Outdoor 
learning can happen at any time and not just on the allocated days.    

30th November 2023 Year 1 
Christmas performance at the Brockham site!

https://youtu.be/AnwO_0DrpCk?si=GcyrR7ZzYFrv9gWt
https://youtu.be/a-PBixyD_GU?si=2SQZISOBKIi1f7wJ

